
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
    

Visit York County host Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at new Visitors Center location in Old Town Rock Hill 

 

The staff at Visit York County will host a ribbon cutting ceremony to officially introduce the new location for the York 

County Visitors Center in Old Town Rock Hill. The York County Regional Chamber will assist with the ceremony.   

 

What: Visit York County Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

 

Who: The staff at Visit York County   

 

When: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 

 9:00 – 10:00 a.m. 

 

Where:   Visit York County  

  130 E. Main St. 

  Rock Hill, SC 29730 

 

Why: Visit York County has relocated the York County Visitors Center back to Old Town Rock Hill. The new location has 

allowed for expansion, featuring multiple brochure displays and other items that will help visitors learn more 

about things to see and do while visiting York County, SC. Immediately following the ribbon cutting ceremony 

there will be tours of the new visitors center. 

 

LEARN MORE: View Ribbon Cutting invitation 

 

CONTACT: Sonja Burris, SVP of Marketing and Communications, TMP 

       Visit York County, SC 

             (803) 329-5200 (office) | (803) 487-1618 (mobile) | sburris@visityorkcounty.com 
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